From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dear Ben Farrant,
Apologies, only just seen this planning application.

| object to this development. It is totally out of keeping with the surrounding buildings. It will not blend
with the streetscape in Frognal because of the style and colour scheme. The proposed development would
overwhelm the site physically and create a dominant visual insertion where the existing architectural form
is of a pleasant style.

The development of a basement swimming pool will impact the neighbouring buildings because of its size.
Yours sincerely,




